PERMANENTE CREEK TRAIL

Construction continues on a project to extend the
Permanente Creek Trail from its current terminus on
the north (Bay) side of Highway 101 to the south side
of Old Middlefield Way. The project includes construct-
ing a pedestrian/bicycle crossing over Highway 101 and
a tunnel under Old Middlefield Way. This extension of
the trail will connect the commercial and recreational
areas north of Highway 101 to the neighborhoods south
of Highway 101. The bridge construction was completed
this Winter and the tunnel construction should be com-
plete in March 2012. The project is expected to be com-
plete and the trail extension opened by Spring 2012. For
more information, visit www.mountainview.gov or call
the Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311.



